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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 Welcome back to campus! We hope you all had a restful summer, and are ready 

for another exciting semester with friends, classes, and caffeine here at UPS! In the 

first month of being back, everything can seem crazy. Don’t forget that the Interna-

tional Programs Office is here for you as a resource!  

Welcome  Back  BBQ 
 

Mark you calendars for Wednesday, August 31st! It’s the annual Welcome 

Back BBQ Dinner at Roy's house! We will be meeting up in front of 

Howarth Hall (where the fountain is) at 4:45pm, and rides will be provided! 

Let’s catch up with each other about our long summer breaks and enjoy some 

great food together to start off another semester! 



 

 Upcoming Events 

—  Wednesday, Aug. 31, 5-7 pm: 
International Student Welcome Back 
Roy’s House 

—  Wednesday, Sept. 7, 3 pm: 
On- and off-campus employment workshop 
Howarth 215 

   Greatest Things About The Fall Semester 

1. Piles and Piles and Piles of Leaves! 

2. It’s the season for football! Kick back, grab a cold one, and root on 

your favorite teams. 

3. An abundance of breaks! 

4. Holiday-themed refreshments (pumpkin-spiced latte...if you know what 

I mean) ;) 

5. Dress up for Halloween! Eat all the candies! Watch Hocus Pocus! 

6. Christmas lights, million cups of hot cocoa, sweaters galore. 

—  October 
TBD based on your interests 

—  Thursday, Nov. 17, 6 pm 
Thanksgiving Potluck 
Eowyn’ s House 

—  Thursday, Dec. 8, 3 pm 
Yankee swap and holiday treats 


